
SUBSCRIBE NOW!
We are Alzheimer’s Research. Since 1995, the Fisher Center for Alzheimer’s Research Foundation, a 501(c )
(3) nonprofit organization has been working to make Alzheimer’s nothing but a memory for everyone. Over 5 
million people currently suffer from Alzheimer’s disease. The Fisher Center Foundation recognizes a need to 
increase awareness of the disease as well as educate the public on Alzheimer’s research and patient care.

BILLING INFORMATION:
Name:   _______________________________________

Address:   _______________________________________

City, State, Zip: _______________________________________

Company:   _______________________________________

Email:   _______________________________________

Phone:   _______________  Fax  _________________

RECIPIENT INFORMATION:
¨ Ship to Billing Address

Name:   _______________________________________

Address:    _______________________________________

City, State, Zip: _______________________________________

Company:   _______________________________________

Email:   _______________________________________

PAYMENT METHOD:
¨ Visa   ¨ MC  ¨ Check (payment enclosed)

Card Number: __________________________________

Authorization signature: __________________________________

Expiration Date:____________ CVVS Code ________

Please allow 8-12 weeks for delivery. Make your $35 check payable to StayWell.
Orders shipped in continental United States only.
© 2008-2018 The Fisher Center for Alzheimer’s Research Foundation, a 501c3 not for profit.

Subscription Request Form

Yes, start my 1-year (3-issue) subscription to 
Preserving Your Memory with my $35 donation 
(U.S. Residents).

Print and mail subscription page 
along with your check to:
Preserving Your Memory
c/o StayWell                                             
407 Norwalk St.
Greensboro, NC 27407

Or fax to: (336) 547-0768


